
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 8/25/2017 2:29:05 PM
Subject: FW: Preserve and enforce the Heritage Act of 2000!!! ~ Website email from Dr. Arnold M. 

Huskins

Thoughts?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: ayeballs@aol.com [mailto:ayeballs@aol.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 4:59 PM
 
Subject: Preserve and enforce the Heritage Act of 2000!!! ~ Website email from Dr. Arnold M. Huskins
 
Dear Lt Governor Bryant: As a retired veteran, a retired VA employee and a Summerville, SC resident, I am 
appalled by the cultural cleansing of Southern history and the demands for removal of our historic veterans 
memorial monuments because of the recent incidents in Charlottesville. On August 14th, a group of young 
communists stormed the Durham County NC Confederate memorial and tied a rope around its neck. They 
pulled it from atop its base which demolished it as it fell. These extremists then subjected the statue of the 
young soldier to kicks and sputum while the Durham police looked on. I never thought I would see this happen 
in the Tar Heel State! I do not want to see this happen in the state of South Carolina! I am angry that these 
radicals were allowed to do this without intervention from law enforcement officials. If this is allowed to 
continue, the common people of America who love its history and its heritage will rise up to prevent this from 
happening and it may not be good. These are definitely sad times in America! I hope you will do all within your 
power to preserve and enforce the Heritage Act of 2000 in South Carolina and prevent the removal of our 
veterans memorial monuments by radicals and extremists and their allies in the leftist Democratic Party! Thank 
you for your time! May God bless you and yours! Sincerely, Dr. Arnold M. Huskins Major, USAF, Retired 405 
Poplar Grove Place Summerville, SC 29483 
 

Dr. Arnold M. Huskins
 
405 Poplar Grove Place
 
Summerville, SC 29483
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